

Dr. Graham's Homes, Kalimpong

Founded in 1900 by

The VERY REV.J.A.GRAHAM, C.I.E., D.D.,

Vice Patron

H.E. LYNPO SONAM TOBGYE

President :

Mr. M.S. Calvert (Ex M.L.A.)

Board of Management

Secretary, SMC

: 9814713614

pauline_dgh@yahoo.com

Principal Headmaster : 8944959600 : 9434308822/8900238554(O) homesprincipal@gmail.com headmaster.dgh@gmail.com

Bursar

: 8293724421

bursar.dgh@gmail.com

Affiliated to the Council for the Indian School Certificate Examinations, New Delhi Sch. Code: WB090

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Right at the outset, I would like to take this opportunity of thanking you immensely for your continuous support throughout the year. Once again, not only did our children excel at the Board Examinations but they also did very well in other activities like sports and games.

Some of the areas where the students of Dr. Graham's Homes did exceedingly well were at the C.I.S.C.E. under 19 Boys Volley Ball, both at the State as well as National Level, the Inter School Chess Tournament, Girls Basket Ball at the Zonal Level and Winners of the Inter School I.C.S.E Debate Competition. Individually, many children excelled in certain specific areas. Some of these achievements were in the field of Basket Ball, the 31st National Children Science Congress, the Finals of the Science Olympiad, Best NCC Cadets, Rajya Purashkar awarded to 4 Guide Girls and the under 19 Boys Volley Ball.

We can all be extremely proud of our 8 students who passed the NEET (NATIONAL ELIGIBILITY CUM ENTRANCE TEST).

Dr. Graham's Homes was also included at the Telegraph School Awards for Excellence. The Institution received a Certificate of Excellence while individual children were also awarded Certificates of Excellence for Sport.

All of these achievements do not happen in isolation. We always stress on the fact that it will take the combined efforts of the School, the Student and the Parents to ensure the ultimate success of the child. We are extremely glad that we have large numbers of parents and guardians who actively support their children and the Institution at large.

An enormous Thank You goes out to you parents for being there not only for your own child but for the others as well.

Very importantly, we would like to appreciate the overwhelming support from our parents and guardians towards the Revision of Fees in the last Academic Session. This enabled the Institution to sail smoothly. We are happy to announce that there will not be any hike in school fees this academic year 2024-25.

As we move to the end of 2023 into the Winter Vacation to Celebrate Christmas & the New Year, may the Almighty God shower his blessings on each one of us and the Institution at large.

Let us all look forward to a wonderful New Year in 2024 where we shall together prepare for the celebration of 125 years since the founding of Dr. Graham's Homes. On behalf of the Board of Management, the immediate Administration, all Staff and Workers I would like to wish you all a Happy Holiday Season and a Bright & Prosperous New Year ahead.

Take Care & Stay Safe. God Bless,

With Warm Wishes,

Neil Monteiro. Principal.

Principal
Dr. Graham's Homes
Kalimpong

